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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, September 5, 2023)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, September 5, 2023

Members present
Kelly Barrera, Bev Slough, Tony Coleman, Patrick Canan, Jennifer Collins

Meeting called to order at 9 a.m.
A. Meeting Opening
1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
3. Pledge of Allegiance led by Jennifer Collins
B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Jennifer Collins attended and enjoyed the Hartley Elementary Family STEAM event
on Thursday, August 31st.

Bev Slough asked to everyone keep the panhandle in our thoughts and prayers as they
recover from the damage that was sustained from last week's hurricane.

Kelly Barrera shared her appreciation for the operations department checking on our
schools throughout the storm.

Tim Forson shared his thoughts and concerns for west coast counties who did endure
hardship due to the storm. He spoke about traffic flow and operations protocol near
Beachside High School.

C. Workshop Topics

1. Attendance Zoning Changes 2024-25 presented by Dr. Brennan Asplen, deputy
superintendent for operations; and Nicole Cubbedge, executive director for
planning and government relations

D. Public Comment

1. Stephen Erickson, 616 E Devonhurst Ln, Ponte Vedra, FL 32081.
Mr. Erickson spoke about potential rezoning of Walden Chase.

2. Ashley Haskins, 1212 Belhaven Ln, Ponte Vedra, FL 32081.
Ms. Haskins spoke about potential rezoning for VRA.

3. Shannon Lorne, address not available.
Ms. Lorne spoke about attendance zoning.

4. Lauren Radford, 82 Fawnwood St, Saint Johns, FL 32259.
Ms. Radford spoke about military families and zoning.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
Patrick Canan thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her presentation.

Jennifer Collins shared her appreciation for Mrs, Cubbedge and her team for their
hard work.

Bev Slough shared that she was looking forward to conversations regarding attendance
zoning plans as they move forward. She thanked Mrs. Cubbedge for her hard work.
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Kelly Barrera thanked Mrs. Cubbedge and the design team for their hard work. She
brought November's reorganizational meeting up and asked the board members to let
Ms. Wilcox know a date that works best.

Tim Forson thanked Mrs. Cubbedge, Dr. Asplen and all those involved for their hard work.

F. Adjournment at 10:40 a.m.
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